
 

Charlotte Maxeke Johannesburg 
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Jubilee Road 

Parktown, 2193 

 

 

17 June 2024 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I, Dr. Priya Walabh the supervisor of Dr. Ryan Gemell’s Master of Medicine degree research 

titled “Plasma-cell rich rejection significantly impacts graft survival in paediatric liver 

transplant recipients” accepted at the Transplantation Society 2024 Congress (TTS 2024) for 

poster presentation confirms that Dr Ryan Gemell, (student number A0035314), is currently a 

paediatric registrar in his 3rd year of training in the Department of Paediatrics and Child 

Health at the University of the Witwatersrand. Dr Gemell is registered for a Master of 

Medicine degree in Paediatrics, year of study 3 for 2024 at the University of the 

Witwatersrand.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Priya Walabh  

MBChB (UCT), DCH(SA), FCPAED(SA), CertPaedGastrol(SA) 

Paediatric Gastroenterologist/Hepatologist  

Charlotte Maxeke Johannesburg Academic Hospital  

011 488 3296(#6646) 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ryan Gemell BSc, BHSc(hons) pharm, MBBCh, DCH, dip HIV Man (SA)  

Charlotte Maxeke Johannesburg Academic Hospital 

Tel. 0609536124 

Email: ryang@live.co.za 


